5 April 2002

Mrs. J. Ford Pelican Waters Estates PO Box 113 GOLDEN BEACH 4551

Dear Mrs. Ford,

You are cordially invited to the official opening to change the name of our club from Golden Beach Bowls Club Inc. to Pelican Waters Bowls Club Inc.

Time / Date 3pm on Tuesday 30 April 2002

Place Our bowls clubhouse at 49 Nelson Street, Golden Beach

For your information the official list of invited guests includes other representatives from Pelican Waters Estates, our Federal and State Members, The Mayor and Local Councillor, Presidents of the Sunshine Coast District Bowls Associations (Men and Ladies), Life Members and Patrons of the club.

We look forward with pleasure to your attendance.

RSVP by 23 April Phone 5492 1032

Yours faithfully

Ron Blackbourn Secretary